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Comments: I am completely against the idea. One of my most favorite places to bike and hike is the Big Hill area,

and if this process continues my family and I won't be able to use that area in the same way. Also there is the

Dakota Five - O bike race that goes along a few of these drilling locations, and that is my favorite bike race. If this

happens, the Dakota Five - O would need to reroute, and the volunteer trail builders work might be destroyed. 

There are a lot of wildlife habitats by these drilling locations, and some might be destroyed. If the habitats get

destroyed, animals might try to run across the road to find habitats. This poses a risk to people who drive in that

area. Please reconsider this project.


